
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

The City Council public hearing for the project listed below, previously scheduled 
for Tuesday, December 19, 2023 at 7:00 p.m., has been CANCELLED. 

 
CANCELLED HEARING:  Adopt a Negative Declaration, in accordance 
with the California Environmental Quality Act, for the NEI Fire Training 
Facility Project, Capital Improvement Project (CIP) 71109, and authorize 
the City Manager to execute and file the notice of determination. The 
project scope includes the installation of a fire training tower and training 
classroom facility.  A CEQA Negative Declaration was prepared for the 
project and is proposed for adoption.  

 
This item will be re-noticed for a future hearing date.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the Department of Development Services at (209) 831-6400. Specific 
questions may be directed to Sharat Bandugula, Senior Engineer, (209) 831-6463, or 
email sharat.bandugula@cityoftracy.org.  
 
ADRIANNE RICHARDSON 
City Clerk 
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